
  

 

 

 
Dear Provider, 
 
CrowdStrike, a leading security product vendor and supplier for the fiscal agent, reported a 
problem on Friday, July 19, 2024, with an update to their product. 
 
The cybersecurity firm said the problem has been "identified, isolated and a fix has been 
deployed." The issue has caused major IT problems for servers worldwide, disrupting 
transport, healthcare, businesses and other sectors across the globe. 
 
The Provider Services Call Center is currently unavailable. Additional information will be 
provided when available. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing  

  

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcolorado.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8%26id%3D52ffb62440%26e%3D95f7011c7d&data=05%7C02%7Cnatalie.eckerle%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7C550698cd734647c20a1908dca8096e42%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638570005669841821%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=93EyZSzKdnnzpp0F3olm4ukGtV4HAIWqJdgZtxgQhSY%3D&reserved=0

